
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Public Hearings will be conducted by the Town of Grafton Plan 
Commission on Wednesday, December 6, 2023, beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of Grafton Town Hall, 
1230 11th Avenue, Grafton, Wisconsin, to consider the following:  
 

A Planned Unit Development (PUD) Petition by Robert Bach for 391 Port Washington Road.  Tax 

Key #06-031-01-021.00 

 

Initial Plat proposal by Robert Bach for 351 Port Washington Road.  Tax Keys #06-031-04-010.00 

and #06-031-13-002.00 

 
The purpose of the public hearing is to accept public comments on the proposed developments. Upon the 
close of the Public Hearing, a meeting of the Town of Grafton Plan Commission shall continue, and the 
request shall be addressed per the agenda. Copies of the proposed developments are available for review 
at the Town Hall during business hours and on the Town website. For further information, please contact the 
Town Clerk at 262-377- 8500.  

 
By: Sara Jacoby 

 Town of Grafton  
 


